
January/February 2025 E-Newsletter 

 

FULL club closure from Friday February 7 at 15:00 until Sunday February 9 at 11:30. 

The Hastings Scouts will be using our entire facility for their Winter Camping badge. 

Shooting Times 

Members, please note that we now have on our main web page a weather application that also 

gives you the local sunset time and local weather conditions. 

Membership and Renewals 

Renewals will open October 1st every year online and on our website. You will also be able to 

complete a printed form. You can get the link on the online system and / or get the printed form 

from our website in the “MEMBERS ONLY” section with the password 1352. You can renew for 

up to 3 years. 

We get members asking: “Why am I not getting updates and emails from the club?” 

Do we have your up-to-date information. Many members change their phone numbers and 

email addresses but do not send the updated information to the club at renewals@ltvfg.ca or by 

going online to our renewal portal at renewals.ltvfg.ca and changing the information. 

If you have un-subscribed from the newsletter you will not be able to stay up to date on what is 

happening at the club. 

Member Workday EXCEPTIONS 

Please advise the club by sending an email if you are 70 or older or have a disability parking 

permit in YOUR name. Send a copy of your driver’s license or a copy of your parking permit to 

renewals@ltvfg.ca BEFORE you renew your membership. 

If you have already sent this exception information to us, you do NOT need to send it 

again. 

Sunday Workdays 

To sign up for a monthly Sunday morning workday at the club, please CLICK HERE. 

When workday signup is full, you will not be able to attend the workday. Please feel free to sign 

up for another one. 

Club Event Volunteering 

Youth Day Friday June 6, setup day 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/1105865747219?aff=oddtdtcreator 

Youth Day Saturday June 7, event day 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/1105866198569?aff=oddtdtcreator 

Ladies Day Friday August 15 and/or Saturday August 16 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/1105864704099?aff=oddtdtcreator 
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From the Ladies Day committee, 

Good day everyone and happy new year to you all. 

Considering the most recent firearms ban by the government, it has left us in a bit of a spot for 

our annual Ladies Day event on August 16th. As most of you know semi auto firearms are 

always a hit at our event and most are now prohibited. This has left us to reach out to those who 

would be interested in volunteering and ask what firearms you have available and would be 

willing to bring for the event. We are still hopeful for another great event this year and we need 

your help. Please reach out via email to ladiesday@ltvfg.ca and let us know what firearms you 

have available. Pistol , rifle or shot gun. Please specify caliber or gauge as well as the type of 

action as well as your LTV member ID number. Once we have a list of those interested, we will 

reach out to confirm your availability and then we will acquire the necessary ammunition. 

Thank you, members. Events like this wouldn't be possible without your help and support. 

Sincerely 

The Ladies Day event committee  

 

Reminders 

You must always supervise your guests licensed or not licensed. 

You must pick up all casings. 

You must take down your target used or not. 

See something broken, report it. 

Steel & Bunkers 

Have you ever wondered why it takes time before the steel plates are replaced in the bunkers? 

For the winter shooting, only one plate will be placed in each bunker. This will be from 

November to the following April. 

When you are shooting at the plates and a 

bolt breaks, you are required to stop shooting 

and remove a plate in this condition. Put it in 

the club house on the work bench. 
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This is purposely damaging club equipment 

with no regard for the costs. This type of 

action is not what we want to see. The plates 

will not be replaced in a timely manner. 

 

This is blatantly damaging club equipment 

with no regard for the costs. We do not want 

to see this. The plates will not be replaced in 

a timely manner. We now must remove the 

whole fitting until a new hanger can be made 

so we can put a new plate on it. 

 

 



Upcoming Scheduled Events 

 

 

 


